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Dear Senate Inquiry members, 
 
I am writing to oppose the planned extension of the NT Intervention. 
 
Instead I support the cooperative approach outlined in this document: 
http://www.antar.org.au/cooperation_not_intervention_a_call_for_a_new_direction_in_the_northern_territo
ry 
 
I am particularly eager to see urgent improvements in: 

• Housing 
• Employment opportunities 

 
Intervention legislation is not needed for meeting these urgent needs, and most other outcomes that are 
sought - health, welfare etc - will flow automatically from improvements in housing and employment. 
 
Please register my disapproval and reject the legislation.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Brian Loffler 




